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And the SDC2300 winner is……. 
 

We have finally got to do the SDC2300 2016 membership renewal draw. 

The lucky winner is Darren Francis from NSW (member number 130)! 

Photo shows: NAPFA Treasurer Veronica (Left) with Lucinda Hook from Central West Prospecting 

Supplies doing the draw.  The SDC was provided by Minelab as part of a promotion with NAPFA. 

For others who have renewed please note you will receive your 

membership card and receipt for renewal soon.   

We cannot put an exact date on when we will do the mail-out as we are 

waiting for delivery of the new membership cards. However, it is coming 

and we are doing it as quickly as possible.   

We know some people have been getting anxious because “they have not 

heard anything” since they renewed.   

We are sorry for any concerns they might have and will try to do better 

next year. 

   

The NAPFA committee has actually been extremely busy communicating with Department of 

Resources and Energy, Crown Lands, Local Councils and NSW National Parks on a range of matters 

affecting fossickers. I will communicate details of that separately, but just thought the news on the 

SDC had to get out straightaway! 

Regards 

Stephen Dangaard 

President 

Email: President@napfa.net  Mob: 0427587 441 
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